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WELCOME TO ICATT-2017 
 
Dear colleagues, dear friends, 
 
We are glad to welcome all the participants of the XI International Conference on Antenna Theory and Techniques 

(ICATT-2017), being held at the National Technical University of Ukraine “Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic Institute”.  
The ICATT-2017 Technical Program Committee has totally accepted over 110 papers for presentation at 3 plenary 

and 11 section sessions. As always, the Conference organizers paid special attention to invited papers presented by highly 
skilled scientists in different fields of the state-of-the-art antenna theory and techniques. No doubts this will raise the 
scientific level and significance of the Conference and will be greatly benefit young scientists. 

It is already the fourth ICATT being held in the capital of Ukraine—the beautiful city of Kyiv whose glory is in its 
rich history, wonderful parks, places and memorials. On the one hand, this is tribute to and recognition of the high level of 
Kyiv antenna science and engineering. On the other hand, this is due to the warm hospitality and excellent work conditions, 
which are provided by the staff of Igor Sikorsky KPI. We would like to thank very much the Honorary Chairman of the 
ICATT-2017 Organizing Committee, the Rector of Igor Sikorsky KPI, Academician Mykhaylo Z. Zgurovsky as well as 
everyone in the Organizing Committee and Antenna Group of the Department of Theoretical Foundations of Radio 
Engineering, who made all their best efforts for this Conference to be successful. 

We would like also to thank all the participants who contributed to the success of ICATT-2017 and made the 
Conference a reality. 

We also wish to express our gratitude to ICATT-2017 sponsors, partners and supporters for their financial and 
technical support. 

 
 Dear participants, please note that organizing committee will select the best young scientist presentation in 

each of the six topics of the conference. The winners will be awarded with valuable prizes at the closing 
ceremony of the conference. 

 Also please remember to keep your unique registration number, as there would be a lottery during the 
conference banquet with a chance to win valued prizes. 

 In addition we decided to offer extra prizes (the printed recent issue of Radioelectronics and 
Communication Systems journal) for each person who would ‘Like’ the ICATT-2017 conference FB 
event page and the journal’s Facebook page and answer few brief questionaries on the conference 
Facebook event page. 

 
We wish all the ICATT-2017 participants a fruitful work and pleasant stay in Kyiv during these charming May 

days. 
 

Honorary Chairman Yakov S. Shifrin 
Chairman Fedor F. Dubrovka 

 
 

  
Honorary Chairman  

Yakov S. Shifrin 
Chairman  

Fedor F. Dubrovka 

 


